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Data Sheet 
Meeting Date: May 15, 2023 

Topic: 

Consideration to approve Supplemental Number Two to Oller Engineering, Inc. for Project Number 

2021-10037, S. Persimmon Water Line Replacement for an amount of $46,706.84 (total not-to-exceed 

contract amount of $139,256.84), approve the expenditure of funds therefor, and authorize the City 

Manager to execute the agreement. This project was included in the FY 2022-2023 budget.  

Background: 

In September 2021, the City entered into a professional services agreement with Oller Engineering, Inc. 

to complete to complete the design of a water line replacement and upsize along S. Persimmon from 

Sutton Lane to Lizzie Lane. The existing 6” water line servicing businesses and residents along S. 

Persimmon has severely deteriorated due to age and has been identified in our Water Master Plan as a 

line requiring to be upsized to a 12”. 

The proposed supplemental finalizes the bid phase of the project, as well as providing construction 

management and inspection services during the construction phase of the project.  

The contract supplemental increases the total contract amount by $46,706.84, for a total not-to-exceed 

contract amount of $139,256.84. This project was included in the FY 2022-2023 budget, and is an on-

going capital improvement project. 

Origination: Project Management  

Recommendation: 

Staff recommends approving Supplemental Two with Oller Engineering, Inc. for an amount of 

$46,706.84, with a total not-to-exceed contract amount of $139,256.84.  

Party(ies) responsible for placing this item on agenda: Meagan Mageo, Project Manager 

FUNDING (IF APPLICABLE) 

Are funds specifically designated in the current budget for the full amount required for this purpose? 

Yes: X No:  If yes, specify Account Number:   #400-721-6409 

If no, funds will be transferred from account  # To account # 

 

Signed Meagan Mageo  Approved by   

 Staff Member Date  City Manager Date 

 


